
Biggs, Carolyn

From:  Jennifer Zabawa [jen@unitedconservationists.org]

Sent:   Tuesday, December 06, 2011 10:14 AM

To:     Biggs, Carolyn

Subject: Request to speak at council - Dec 12th

Carolyn,

[ would like to be added as a delegate for the December 12th committee hearing regarding the shark fin issue. I work in
shark and ocean conservation and would appreciate the opportunity to speak in support of the conservation efforts being
4iscussed.

Kindest thanks,

lennifer Zabawa
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